
 

 

 

 

INVITATION TO MG CAR CLUB MEMBERS FROM JAGUAR 
DRIVERS CLUB SA FOR THE “JUST BRITISH CAR CLUB PICNIC” 

 

Please find attached an invitation to join other British built car clubs in a 
combined social, family event to be held on the lawns at the Birdwood 
Motor Museum on Sunday, 27th April 2025. The event has been discussed 
and approved by our committee. The JDDCSA has taken the initiative to 
replace the 2 popular, discontinued Victor Harbor and McLaren Vale events 
with this single event aimed at family participation. Entry is $5 per vehicle 
with no restriction on passenger numbers and includes entry into the 
Birdwood Motor Museum.  

A coffee van will be on site and we are hoping to be able to take the club 
BBQ, subject to approval by the authorities. If not, there are a number of 
food outlets around the premises along the main street of Birdwood. As we 
are a significant club with large numbers, the JDDCSA has invited us to 
select a “special interest” vehicle to be a part of the restricted vehicle 
display where 1 vehicle from each British manufacturer will be featured.  

Registration for the event is required and can be done online by following 
the simple “REGISTER HERE” link on the attached flyer. Please consider 
this event as it’s success will ensure its future as a long term British built 
motoring event in South Australia. Please direct any questions to me as I 
will be in regular contact with the organiser and will get back to you with a 
quick response. 

Thank you 

Lynden Burns   

MG Car Club SA Parades and Displays 

 


